
Fujian Property Management Association holds Fujian-Hong
Kong property industry exchange meeting

On the afternoon of April 19, Fung Kwok-hung, President of the Hong Kong
Institute of Property Managers, and Lu Lu, a teacher at Sunshine College, visited the
Fujian Property Management Association for an exchange. Zhao Zheng, President of
the Fujian Property Management Association, and Lin Changqing, Vice President,
warmly received the guests and held a discussion in the conference room of Fujian
Yongan Property Management Co. , Ltd. Zhang Qin, Deputy General Manager of
Fuzhou Rongqiao Property Management Co., Ltd. Fuzhou Branch, Lin Jie, Training
Specialist of Fujian Bern Property Management Co., Ltd., Wang Yanling, Secretary of
the Party Branch of Fujian Yongan Property, and Li Dingyi, Sales Manager of
Zhongwu Education, attended the symposium.
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At the symposium, President Zhao Zheng, on behalf of the association,
expressed a warm welcome to the Hong Kong property management colleagues for
exchanges in Fujian, and introduced to President Feng Guoxiong and his party the
relevant situation of the property management industry in our province, as well as
the specific practices of the association in recent years in improving the professional
quality of practitioners and expanding the scope of professional services. The two
sides conducted in-depth exchanges and discussions on topics of common concern
to the property management industry in both places, such as the construction of the
property service team and talent cultivation. The participating representatives
summarized their experiences and put forward suggestions. The meeting achieved
the purpose of learning from each other's strengths, learning from each other, and
improving the level of business management, and achieved the expected results.





During the discussion, the participating representatives were interviewed by the
Legal Daily reporter on the implementation of the Fujian Property Management
Regulations. President Zhao Zheng said in the interview that the newly revised
Fujian Property Management Regulations have solved the problems of difficulty in
establishing an owner's committee, difficulty in property collection, difficulty in
using special maintenance funds, and difficulty in managing illegal parking in
residential areas, and provided more favorable safeguards for owners and property
service companies, which are more comprehensive, detailed, and humane. He
emphasized that the Fujian Property Management Association will continue to
implement the Fujian Property Management Regulations, increase industry strength,
do a good job in third-party evaluation and the construction of the Fujian
Residential Property Service Fee Reference System and related data model projects,
optimize the property service industry environment, and promote the harmonious

development of the property industry in our province.






